
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 07, 2021 5:46 PM 
'Allen Tomlinson' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10539-2021 

Subject: RE: Florida Citizens need gdetails and lower power bills 

Good Afternoon, Allen Tomlinson, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer 
Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Sincerely, 

JfonnWann 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure 

From: tomlinsonpb=att.net@mg.gospringboard.io <tomlinsonpb=att.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Allen 
Tomlinson 
Sent: Saturday, September 04, 202111:35 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Florida Citizens need gdetails and lower power bills 

Dear Commissioner 

For the kind of guaranteed profit on it's way to apparent approval FPL should provide 
concrete answers on how it intends to greatly diminish its carbon footprint and more quickly 
move to renewable and sustainable energy not based on oil or natural gas. Surley it has the 
details in a forward looking business plan. Let the public see them. 
Also, FPL started its "hardening" decades late and many have already paid the price for FPL 
lack of hardening and poor maintenance. Noone guaranteed them a profit or to reimburse 
them for their business and personal losses due to FPL's shortcomongs. 

Thank you, 

Allen Tomlinson 
256 ORANGE GROVE RD 
PALM BEACH FL, 33480-3236 
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